
Meet Our New Teachers 
 

Mrs L Guy 

 
I have been a teacher for over 20 years and have taught every year group in primary during this time.  

I enjoy reading and films and have also taken up Aquafit recently.  

Having met the children and staff at Carrington Junior School, I am looking forward to being part of a great community.  

 
Miss M Kaca 

 
I have been at Carrington for one year as a supply teacher which I have really enjoyed. I will be teaching Year 4 in September. My 

background is PE as well as corrective and compensatory gymnastics. I am passionate about fitness and good health. LOVE hiking, 

especially long distance.  

 

Mrs L Kirk 

 
I have spent many years teaching at an alternative local school as well as schools further afield. My last school was Princes 
Risborough Primary school but I am ready to work closer to home and support my local school. 
I feel very privileged to be working at Carrington Junior School and I am really excited to be working with such friendly staff and 
capable children. I hope to bring my enthusiasm, drive and experience of working in Year 6 and my aim is to inspire great learning. 
 
Mrs S Randall 

 
I am looking forward to teaching Year 5 next year. Previously, I taught in Slough for nine years but for the last three years, I have 

been teaching in a school just outside High Wycombe. In my spare time, I enjoy singing and cake making, however, I don't have 

much spare time as I have two children, one moving into Year 4, the other just starting Reception. As a family, we enjoy scooting 

and walking in our local beautiful countryside and I am very much looking forward to bringing this love of the outdoors to my 

teaching at Carrington as I have just qualified as an Outdoor Learning Practitioner. 

 

Mrs C Richardson 

 
My name is Christine Richardson and I will be teaching 5S from September 2017. I have been a teacher for over 20 years and have 

taught in all areas of Primary.  

During my spare time, as a hobby, I enjoy sketching. I was inspired to do this from the illustrations in children’s books. 

After meeting my delightful class during the transition day on 6th July, which I very much enjoyed, I am really looking forward to 

teaching them again.  

 

Mrs N Gonzalez 

 
I have worked with pupils with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities for over 15 year as a SENDCo and ASD Specialist Teacher. 

My background also includes working with children with Social, Emotional and Mental Health difficulties as a Psychology graduate. 

I am passionate about ensuring all pupils can access the curriculum and are fully ‘included’ in the school setting and I believe that 

working closely with parents is the best way to remove potential barriers to learning. I am really excited about joining the team at 

Carrington and hope to work in partnership with you to ensure that your child will thrive during their time in our school. 

 


